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March 7, 2022 

Re: Classis Huron 2021 Financial Review 
 
I met with Evert Nagel to review the financial records for Classis Huron for the year 
ending December 31, 2021.  
I was provided full access to the financial records for the year.  
Evert keeps the records well organized and the transactions were easy to follow.  
 
Based on a good review, it is my opinion that the 2021-year end financial statements 
accurately reflect the financial position of Classis Huron. 
 
Many thanks to Evert Nagel for his diligent service. 
 
Kathy Wassink 
 


